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I strongly support HB 2094 as it allows for parents to make choices for their children according 
to their own wisdom. As a health practitioner, I have seen over the years that many people do not 
feel they have the freedom to make choices based on their own preferences, thus they often make 
choices they regret. The lack of freedom is upsetting.  HB 2094 will not prevent anyone from 
vaccinating if they choose. Parents who make other choices, such as delaying, opting out of some 
or all,  should be allowed the same freedoms! Parents who make these choices usually do so with 
a lot of thought and research. They are taxpayers who take ownership and responsibility in all 
areas of life...these are the kind of people who make your job easier!!  
 


